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PROSE Safety Bulletin No. 1 - June 2025 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Useful Links for Vehicle Recovery 
 
 
Advice for recovery operators on our motorway network. 
 
Recovery operators are reminded that there is information and guidance towards safer recovery 
practices to be found on the National Highways Website: 
 
www.nationalhighways.co.uk/road-safety/advice-for-recovery-operators-on-our-motorway-network/ 
 
  
Running a vehicle recovery business: driver and vehicle safety rules 
 
Additionally DVSA guidance can be found on the Government website: 
 
www.gov.uk/government/publications/guide-for-recovery-operations/running-a-vehicle-recovery-
business-driver-and-vehicle-safety-rules#operator-licensing  
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